DEVELOPER’S EARLY PUBLIC INPUT MEETING

A redevelopment is being proposed for 1634 and 1748 Capilano Road, to construct a
mixed-use project. You are invited to a meeting to discuss the project.

Date: April 23, 2015
Time: 7:00-8:30pm
Location of Meeting: Norgate Elementary School,
1295 Sowden Street, North Vancouver

The applicant proposes to rezone the site from Tourist Commercial Zone 4 (C4) to a
Comprehensive Development Zone, to permit a mixed-use development with 170 hotel rooms
and amenities, 279 residential units, and ground level retail uses. 539 parking stalls are proposed.

Information packages are being distributed to residents and businesses within a 75 meter radius
of the site. If you would like to receive a copy or if you would like more information,

contact Jacques Beaudreault of Musson Cattell Mackey Partnership, and on behalf of Leisure
Lodge Limited, at 604-687-2990, or Lilian Arishenkoff of Community Planning Department at
604-990-2317 or bring your questions and comments to the meeting.

*This is not a Public Hearing.
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